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16th January 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RESIDENTIAL ACTIVITY 
 
I am writing to you to enquire if your child would like to attend a two-night residential 
activity in June 2025 at Runway’s End Outdoor Centre, Aldershot. 
 
The cost of the residential will be approximately £200 which includes all activities 
(such as archery, canoeing, team-building and campfires), transport, accommodation 
and all meals. 
 
Once interest has been secured, I will send out further details and ask for a 
deposit.  Places will be given on a first come first served basis. 
 
In order to guage interest, if you would like your child to participate please would you 
kindly e-mail me:  Rachel.smith@glenwood.hants.sch.uk by Friday 24th January 
2025. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs R Smith 
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